
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Tuesday, March 14, 2023. 

______ Come on Gateway, show your stuff and get those donations for the American Heart 
Challenge.  We also need more people to sign up.  So far, we have only raised 439 dollars.  
Our goal is 2,500, let's do this, send out those emails.  We have 3 weeks left before our 
time is up. 

______ ALL students that are interested in participating in track, please visit the Athletics 
table during your lunch.   Track is a non-cut sport and open for all grades.   Sixth graders 
are unable to compete but can participate and be part of the team. Track includes the 
following field events:  long jump, high jump, shot put, discus.  The running events include:  
100 meter hurdles, 200, 400, 800 and 1600 meter dash and the 400, 800 and 1600 meter 
relays. Track practice begins on Monday, 4/10/23. 

______ Today is the last day to vote for your favorite books in round one of March 
Madness! Visit the library website to pick your choices and help decide which books will 
move on to round two. 
  
______ Today we have a Wrestling meet at Kellogg Middle School.  Wrestlers will be 
dismissed early to catch the bus to the game.  Go GUARDIANS! 
______ GIVE Club meets today during lunch in the Library.  

______ Drama Club meets after school today in the Choir Room. Please have a ride home 
at 4:00pm or sign up for the Activity Bus at lunch. 

______ Robotics Club meets today after school in room 216.  Mrs. Vantuyl has your bus 
passes, so you don’t need to sign up on the list during lunch. 

______ Hi Guardians! We have another assembly on March 30th! To have the same theme 
as last time, there will be another color block competition between grade levels. For this 
one, you will choose which color your grade will need to wear. To vote for which color you 
would like, go to the Gateway Student Canvas page and click on the link to the Google 
Form. We can’t wait to see what you pick! Voting ends on March 17th at 2pm. We will 
announce the winning color for each grade level the week before the assembly! 

______ If you are participating in an after-school club, make sure your parents know about 
it by lunchtime.  Also, if you need a ride home, be sure to sign up for the 4 PM activity bus 
on the list in the Commons during lunch.  Tell your parents that you are taking the activity 
bus and that there is no scheduled time that you will be dropped off.  Drop off time depends 
on how many students are riding the bus. 

______ Greetings staff and students, this semester 7th and 8th grade Art is celebrating our 
students of Arab heritage with watercolor. Students are designing scenes such as an oasis, 
souk (sook), kasbah, henna, Arabian horses, fennec foxes, falconry, etc. and will be using 
techniques learned in class to paint and mat them for display. Any students or staff are 
invited to participate in this process with the Art classes. Finished items will need to be 
returned to the Art room by Friday, March 24. See Mrs. Swaney in room B101 to discuss 
your idea for an image and check out materials to create your own project from home.  



And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character!  


